
Minutes for the Glenmore Road Public School P&C Association  

General Meeting on Wednesday 17th August 2022 at 6.30pm 

 

 

1. Welcome & President’s Address 

+    Acknowledgement of Country 

  

2. Minutes & Matters Arising & Correspondence  

+    Minutes from GM 1st June 2022 were accepted 

  

3. Reports  

+   President’s update 

Stacey organising Father’s day stall, pots and succulents 

Art Idea – artwork for a wine or non-alcoholic beverage Term 4 

+    Treasurer’s Update – Operating balance of 112k, Building 37k 

+   Uniform shop update – push to clear out second-hand uniform stockpile, have a stall Saturday 

3rdSeptember 

Worn-up collection 13thSeptember 

+   Principals Report – Karen Sinclair 

Naplan results are in, data becoming available to parents in September. 

Next year Naplan assessments will be held in March 2023 and will be conducted online. 

A new executive position has been created – APCI – Assistant Principle of Curriculum and Instruction. 

Role is designed to plot where students are on the continuum of learning and to design individual plans 

for where a student sits on the continuum. 

Call out for parents of any students leaving the school in 2023 and new students to inform the school – 

assist with class planning for 2023. 

Acknowledgement of Alexis’incredible hard work in managing the resurfacing of the courts. 

Cambridge St. landscaping and seating at the quoting stage. 

Thanks for Rainforest working bee, request that more regular work days be held to maintain, one working 

bee per school term. 

Staff working on IER guidelines from Dept. Education NSW – Inclusive, Engaging & Respectful 

Matter of step-free access raised, Karen to email Dept. Ed. as the school has only the gate on Gurner 

Lane that is stair-free access  



+   Cottage Committe – Richard Davies secretary reported to the P&C, raised the matter of the Cottage 

OSHC coming up for public tender and future prospect of the Cottage becoming a part of the P&C in 

the future.  

  

4. Resolutions and adoptions (refer to next page)  

  

5. General Business  

+   New fundraising – Art Label – wine or non-alcoholic beverage & Fathers Day stall 

+   Issue of visibility for the Glenmore Rd crossing – currently unattended – call out for ‘another Harmony’ 

to supervise the crossing 

+   Karen Sinclair to investigate stair-free access for mobility impaired students, parents and carers. 

Unlock the Gurner Lane gate so there is access in the mornings and afternoons. 

  

6. Meeting Closed 7:45pm - next meeting to be held 9thNovember 2022 

  

  

Resolutions 

+   Creation of the role of Welcome Officer, to help connect with new students and parents who arrive at 

the school mid-term. Lisa Strachan elected as inaugural welcome officerPASSED  

+   Funding up to $5,000 for School Trivia night to be held at the RSL. 

Thanks to Tamsin and Marina, members of the School Council, for the initiative PASSED 

 

 


